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As a voter in Oregon for about six decades, I applaud SB1583 and it’s prohibition 

against banning books based on the prejudices of small interest groups in the 

community.  Restricting access to information about the real world is a common 

method of radicals who try to make sure that people of all ages never get to engage 

with those of different demographics or beliefs.  Having grown up in such a group, I 

know the length of time it takes to overcome this brainwashing as well as the angst it 

can cause.  Please pass this bill and thank you all for your efforts and time. 


